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I oppose this bill. This bill is not about keeping anyone safe. It is directly a 

government overreach. We the people have safe places to keep our firearms. There 

is no need for the government to have access to our firearms. Our constitution 

outlaws are rights. Stop trying to take our rights away with irrational bills. Vote No on 

HB 3884. 


